
To: SSSP Board Members 
From: Sarah Jane Brubaker, SSSP Vice President and Chair, Committee on Social 
Action 
Date: June 29, 2022 
 
Report from the Committee on Social Action 
 
Members: 
William Cabin  
Stephani Williams  
Ebonie Cunningham Stringer 
Jerome Krase  
Amaka Okechukwu  
 
The Committee on Social Action met on May 18, 2022 to discuss two proposed 
resolutions. We spent a considerable amount of time discussing the second proposal 
and forwarded both to the Board of Directors. 
 
1. Expression of Gratitude – the CSA advanced this resolution to the Board with no 
concerns. 
 
2. Resolution in Support of Academic Freedom Globally (joining Scholars at Risk) – 
the CSA advanced this resolution to the Board with a number of recommendations and 
considerations that were discussed by the board, including consultation with the BFA 
regarding cost. 
 
Ultimately, the second resolution was changed to an action item, with approval from the 
proposer. Membership in Scholars at Risk was approved by the board and announced 
to the membership on June 16, 2022.  
 
I would like to thank all the members of the committee for their diligent and thoughtful 
contributions to our discussion of the resolutions. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sarah Jane Brubaker, Chair, (on behalf of William Cabin, Stephani Williams, Ebonie 
Cunningham Stringer, Jerome Krase, and Amaka Okechukwu) 
 
 


